
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Esteemed Customers, Al Salam Bank Seychelles ltd 

wishes to advise all customers that issuance of Personal 

Cheques has been phased out since 1st January 2025. 

Acceptance of all Personal cheques will cease as of 1st May 

2025. 

We Encourage all our customers to make use of other 

alternative methods of payment such as Net Banking and Visa 

Debit Card Facilities. 

If you require any further clarifications, please do not hesitate 

to contact our Local Branch. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


